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2021 Open Enrollment

The CDC recommends a yearly flu vaccine as the most
important step in protecting against the flu. People at high risk
of flu complication include young children, pregnant women,
people over the age of 65, and people with chronic conditions,
such as asthma, diabetes, heart or lung disease.  Anyone can
get the flu and complications, such as pneumonia, can lead to
hospitalization.  Protect your family from getting the flu by
getting vaccinated. 

Go to https://www.nmhealth.org/about/phd/idb/imp/fluv 
for more information and to find a flu clinic near you.

We are in the final week of open enrollment for coverage 
beginning January 1, 2021. Open enrollment is a period of 
time when you can enroll for health insurance or change your 
plan. Open enrollment ends on December 15, 2020. 
New Mexicans will have two new options for health insurance 
for 2021, Friday Health Plans and Western Sky Community 
Care (Ambetter/Centene). Additionally, Molina, Blue Cross 
Blue Shield of New Mexico, and True Health will be returning 
with plan offerings for 2021.
Visit www.bewellnm.com to apply or call 1-833-862-3935. You 
may also contact the NMMIP Executive Office at 
1-866-622-4711.

Centennial Care Year Round Enrollment
If your income is at or below 138% of the Federal Poverty Level 
(approximately $17,236 for a single person household or $35,535 
for a family of four), you may be eligible. Visit
www.yes.state.nm.us to apply.

Flu Awareness and Vaccine Clinics 
Near You

2021 Preliminary 
NMMIP Rates 

Our 2021 rates are pending approval and 
available for review at https://nmmip.org 

  COVID-19 
It is important to continue watching out for the 
Coronavirus, and NMMIP wants to keep you safe  
and informed. For the most up-to-date 
information in New Mexico, visit the Department 
of Health's website, at https://cv.nmhealth.org/. If 
you think you may have COVID-19, please call 
the New Mexico Department of Health at (855) 
600-3453. There is no charge for testing.

New Name, Same Pharmacy Network
You may notice a new name for NMMIP's  
Pharmacy Network the next time you pick up 
a prescription. MedTrakRx is now known as 
Elixir. Nothing else has changed, so you can 
still enjoy the same benefits and coverage with 
no inconvenience to you. 
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